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VOTE SHEET

OCTOBER 16, 2001

RE: Docket No. 991%81-EI - Determination of appropriate cost recovery
amounts for the purchased power contract between Lake Cogen and Florida
Power Corporation.

ISSUE 1: Should this docket be closed?

RECOMMENDATION: Yes. The instant docket was opened by order of a three-
Commissioner panel in Docket No. 990001-EI, in oxrder for the full
Commission to consider the appropriateness of payments made by FPC to Lake.
Now that the full Commission will preside over the upcoming fuel hearing in
Docket No. 010001-EI, this docket should be closed. The issues which
caused the instant docket to be opened, may be considered in Docket No.
010001-EI.
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